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ACISS Investigative 05-1776/224 

Report Date: 02/13/2006 

Primary Information 
Description: TERESA MARIE HALBACH: Interview Bill Leurquin

Occurence From: 02/08/2006 09:52 

Occurence To: 02/08/2006 00:00 

Dissemination Code: Agency 
Reporting LEO: Fassbender, Thomas J (Appleton Special Assignments DCI) 

Approval Status: Approved

Approved Date: 02/15/2006 

Approved By: Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 

Related Addresses 

Address
12932 Avery Rd, Two Rivers, Wisconsin , United States of America 

Relationship 
Suspect Location 

Related Subjects 
Relationship 
Interviewed 

Iype Sex Race DOBName
Leurquin, Bill Person Male Unknown -

Person Male Unknown Mentioned Leurquin, John T 

Person Male White 11/10/1974 Mentioned Radandt, Josh R 

Person Male White 07/09/1962 Person of Interest
Avery. Steven Allen Sr 

Related Telephones 
Ielephone Number
(920) 553-7399 

Relationship 
Listed On Document

Record Status Information 

Record Origination Operator Price, Denise (DCI Appleton Field Office) 

Record Origination Date: 02/14/2006 10:16 

Last Update Operator Kelly, Carolyn S (Wisconsin Statewide Intelligence Center DCI) 

Last Update Date: 02/15/2006 15:10

Date Supervisor Date Reporting LEO 
Fassbender, Thomas J (Appleton Special

Assignments DCI) 
Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 9/12/2016 

Narrative begins on the following page.
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On Wednesday, February 8, 2006, at 9:52 a.m., S/A Thomas J. Fassbender received a telephone 

call from Bill Leurquin. S/A Fassbender had previously attempted to contact Leurquin at his 

telephone 920-553-7399. 

Leurquin. It was during that interview that John Leurquin told S/A Fassbender that his brother,

Bill Leurquin, had told him that a guy he works with hunts on the Radandt property and the 

hunter said he saw a pretty big blaze by Steven Avery's trailer on the evening of October 3 1, 

2005. 

S/A Fassbender previously interviewed Leurquin's brother, John 

Upon Leurquin making contact with S/A Fassbender, Leurquin advised he had no information 

that related to the Avery investigation.
Fassbender that he had spoken to someone at work who saw a fire on the property. Bill Leurquin

advised that he had heard something like that around work, but did not know who said it. 

Leurquin advised that he would check around work to see if he could identify the person who 

said they saw a fire and he agreed to re-contact S/A Fassbender if he was able to identify the 

person. The contact with Bill Leurquin was then concluded. 

S/A Fassbender advised that his brother told S/A 
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